

CURRENT NEWSLETTER

AMA Charter No. 2940

THUE IDIEAID STUCIK IFILYIEIR

Havre de Grace, MD

Volume 25, No.6 The Newsletter of SWAN HARBOR RC

May 2014

Home

About Us

Contact Us

How to Join

Meeting minutes:

At the meeting there was 15 members in attendance. Our current total membership is 78. Our membership CAP is 85 members and will be enforced as such per the club's bylaws. Our Canopies are in and will be installed on Sunday May 18th. We have our first cookout of the season on Saturday May 17th. There will be cookouts the Saturday after the monthly club meetings. So come out and join us for some burgers and dogs along with some sky slicing! Our zero turn mower will be picked up this Wednesday for some needed repairs.

Coming Events

Newsletter

Archives

Photos

Videos

Directions







TAKING CARE:

Now that it has gotten a bit warmer out, a lot of us are spending more and more time at the field. We bring all the tools and supplies necessary to fly our sophisticated aircraft. We are diligent in planning the night before, Batteries charged? Check, Transmitter charged? Check. Fuel? Check. So when we get to the field we have all that we need for our planes and helicopters with the occasional "Aw crap I forgot XYZ at home!" BUT, the important thing I see we forget the most often recently? SKIN PROTECTION: Hats and sunglasses (and sunscreen for the fairer skin). Yeah we know this topic been in several articles throughout the years. Still, we take so much time and care worrying about what our Aircraft that we forget what our skin needs. Most of us spend anywhere between 6-8 hours at any given time at the field on weekends. Between the shooting the breeze and flying, you're getting a lot of direct sun. So before you head out to the field, take that minute or so to think of what you need to protect your skin before walking out the door. Or for the "prepper" in most of us, stick that hat or sunglasses in with your field gear the night before. So as always: Fly safe and have fun.







Let us know how we are doing. Also, new photos are always being added to our Photos tab so please keep checking for the new additions and see if your aircraft has been captured. Comments and suggestions are welcome. Contact sslotnick@me.com. Or simply like us on Facebook through our website.